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House Republicans call for renewed commitment to collaboration following 

pause in legislative session 

 

SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released the 

following statement in response confirmation of a positive COVID-19 case in the capitol 

that has delayed session. 

“At this time we are following recommended guidance to postpone today’s legislative 

session in the interest of member and staff health. In the meantime, we will continue 

ongoing conversations with Democratic leadership on the redistricting process. 

It’s in the best interest of Oregonians that we salvage an opportunity to pass fair maps. 

They deserve fair representation despite the unexpected actions taken by the Speaker 

yesterday. 

We need fair maps for Oregon and that’s still possible.” 
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